Dec 15, 2020

Dear Editor,
Thank you for your kindly suggestions for our paper “Bilateral Retrocorneal Hyaline

Scrolls Secondary to Asymptomatic Congenital Syphilis: A Case Report” (Manuscript NO.:
59331, Case Report). We have carefully revised the paper and listed the corresponding

replies to the comments as follows:

1 I found no “Author contribution” section.
Reply: We have provided the author contributions in the article.
2. I found the authors did not provide the original figures.

Reply: We have provided the original figures in the revision files.
We sincerely hope this work could get a favorable review in your journal.
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